
  

October 19, 2021

To: CE Program Reviewers,

I was recently invited to attend Liberated Horsemanship's Gateway to Hoof 
Care Clinic to evaluate the relevancy and suitability of the information for  an 
AVCA continuing education program. The information was beyond my 
expectations. It is a program I believe every horse professional should hear, 
including veterinarians and animal chiropractors.  The information is vital not 
only to the practitioner working with horses, but also useful to pass along to 
clients. I was invited to participate in the proposed CE program to help foster 
communication between the clinic instructors and participating animal 
chiropractic practitioners. I am excited to have the opportunity to do so. I 
wholeheartedly endorse the proposed CE program.

Respectfully,

Anna Huber, DVM, CAVCA
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